Dear Fred Dennis. July 16,2012

On behalf of the Building and Grounds Committee and on behalf to the United Presbyterian Church of
Cortland, N'Y, I wish to thank you and your Steeple Jacks for the excellent job you did on our Church
steeples--large and small.

Everything went so smoothly--you came when you said you would--your crew worked hard despite the
heat--the work area was always secured and kept clean.

You alwasys gave good advice and suggestions. A special thanks for painting the louvers in the large
steeple.

The new shingles and the copper edging on the steeple look fabulous.

I would be proud to recommend you and your company to anyone who would be in need of your
services.

Very respectfully,

Peter P. Adams--B&G Cortland UPC
Pete Adams
stpeter13045@yahoo.com

607-753-8492



